Penn Waste Collection Update Due to Weather

Due to the inclement weather Penn Waste will be closed on Monday, January 6. All Penn Waste
operations will be operating on a holiday schedule for this week. Monday customers will be
collected Tuesday, Tuesday customers will be collected Wednesday, Wednesday customers will be
collected Thursday, Thursday customers will be collected Friday, and Friday customers will be
collected Saturday.

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. At Penn Waste, the well-being of our
dedicated crews is our utmost importance. We appreciate your understanding and cooperation
during this time.

Thank you for your continued support.



